McGILL, UNIVERSITY
MONTREAIL.

FACULTY OF ARTS.

OFFICE OF THE DEAN.

Mareh 14, 1922.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have your note of March 10th re the
Committee on Sociology and Social Service. I shall be
very glad to asct as Chaimman and I have called & meeting
of the Committee for next Monday.

I note what you say sbout Prof. Gilbert

Jackson of the University of Toronto and will make inquiries

about him.,

Sincerely yours,
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